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A letter from the SDAA President
Happy New Year 

Well, we survived the Christmas hustle and bustle, had a great time with family 
and friends. I wanted to share a gift I got, my good friend John Green painted. 
Boy, was I surprised.   We participate in the Wessington Springs Pheasants Unlim-
ited Chapter every year and John, who is a well-known wildlife artist from Madi-
son,SD, is a regular participant and has become a good friend.

We got about six inches of snow a few weeks ago, and got just about an inch of 
rain and thunder on Christmas day.  That must be about a first!  Now we are fighting 
the ice on the gravel roads and in our yard.  

We are getting everything set for the Black Hills Stock Show Bid Calling Contest, 
which is January 29, 2017.  There are people calling in and reserving their spots 
so remember there is a 20-contestant limit.  

This year’s host will be 2016 champion Dace Harper from Faith, SD.  Hope to see 
our members there to help and participate.

  We are planning our annual hunting trip to Texas. This year we will be joined by 
our son and family from California and have Christmas again.  Our oldest grand-
son, Dusty, requested a tree, so Gramma has that packed with the hunting gear.  

We have planned our winter board meeting to be held in Mitchell, SD, on Febru-
ary 12, 2017 at Blarney‘s Sports Bar and Grill in the meeting room for 11:00 am.  

So, if anyone has concerns or suggestions please fill free to email them to  Dawn 
luck@venturecomm.net.  We can get them on the agenda.  

Hope you have a safe and fun New year.  Hope you plan on attending the Black 
Hills Stock Show Bid Calling Contest and Don’t forget 2017 Convention will be in 
Spearfish on June 8,9,10, 2017.

Till the next Newsletter,
Val Luckett, 
Wessington Springs, SD 
President of the South Dakota Auctioneers Association

Thoughts and prayers:
The family and friends of Rich Penrod, 

Gettysburg, SD; The family and friends of 
D.W. Duhacek, Mission Hill, SD. 

Their obituaries are printed in this issue 
of Loud and Clear.

Thank You:
Thank you so much for the beautiful plant 

in memory of Rich!  He so loved the SDAA, 
auctioneering was his passion.  He was so 
honored and humbled to be inducted into 
the Hall of Fame!  Thank you all for your 
friendship!  All my love!

Family of Rich Penrod

Sponsors:
Thanks to our sponsors: The Town & 
Country Shopper, Brookings, SD.

New Members:
Terry Schlagel,  Clark, SD.
Jason Frey Ipswich,  SD.
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Board of Directors
2016-2017 Board Members

President  – Val Luckett 
37859 234th St., Wessington Springs, SD 57382 
605-539-9281 
luck@venturecomm.net

 President Elect – Ben Meyer 
20424 403rd Ave Huron SD 57350 
Phone (605) 352-5597 
meyerauction@hotmail.com

Vice President- Ken Girard
PO Box 358, Wakonda SD 57073 
605-267-2421
girardauction@gmail.com

Executive Secretary – Dawn Luckett 
37859 234th St., Wessington Springs, SD 57382 
605-539-9281 phone/fax - 605-350-3020 cell 
luck@venturecomm.net

 Zone Directors
Zone 1 – Mike O’Dea 
23417 Powell Rd., Phillip SD 57567 
605-859-3256

Zone 2 – Ted Petrak 
121 S Main, St., Chamberlain SD 57325 
605-234-3155

Zone 3 –Nick Stormo 
PO Box 392 Hayti, SD 57241
605-881-2868

Zone 4 – Lonnie Arneson 
20886 River Road, Elm Springs SD 57791 
605-798-2525

Zone 5 –Megan Hammond
2188 17th Ave Brookings, SD 57006
605-690-1376

Zone 6 – Scott Moore 
421 Wisconsin St., Centerville, SD 57014 
605-366-8683

 Advisory Board
Randy Owen 
676 N. Lake Drive, Watertown SD 57201 
605-886-5947 
owenauctions@iw.net

Chisum Peterson 
PO Box 498, Chamberlain, SD 57325 
605-734-4119 
chisumpeterson@midstatesd.net

Bill Eckert 
25721 237th St., Okaton, SD 57562 
605-843-2845 
sold@wcenet.com
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South Dakota Auctioneer Association Hall of Fame member John 
Owen had a wish for Christmas and that was to ride a horse again.  
Joy Ranch in Florence SD made that possible.  Looking good, John.

Upcoming Events:
January 13-22,2017 SDAA office will be closed. Emails will be 
checked.
January 29, 2017 Black Hills Stock Show Bid Calling Contest 
along with the Central States Fair Foundation Auction Start-
ing at 2:00 pm.  Buckle, plaques, cash for the top three.  For 
more details please email:  luck@venturecomm.net 
or text 605-350-3020 or call 605-350-3020.
February 12, 2017 SDAA Board Meeting- Mitchell, SD @ Blar-
neys at 11:00 AM.
June 8, 9, 10 2017 SDAA State Convention, Spearfish, SD.
July 11-15 2017 International Auctioneer Conference and 
Show, Columbus, Ohio.
September 3, 2017 SDAA  State Bid Calling Contest, Huron, 
SD, along with the SD Youth Foundation Auction.

All I want for Christmas...
Holiday wish comes true
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Durword (D.W.) Duhachek
Durword (D.W.) Duhachek, age 

71, of Mission Hill, South Dakota, 
died on Friday, December 23, 2016 
at the Collier Hospice Center in 
Wheat Ridge, Colorado.

  Funeral services were Friday, 
December 30, 2016 at St. John's 
Lutheran Church in Yankton, South 
Dakota with Reverend David Gun-
derson officiating. The family will 
receive friends from 5:00 to 7:00 
PM, on Thursday, December 29 
with a video tribute and time of sharing held at 7:00 PM. Burial 
will be at the Hillcrest Cemetery in Norfolk, Nebraska at a later 
date.

  Durword (D.W.) Duhachek was born November 18, 1945 in 
Norfolk, NE to Ralph and Ethel (Tibbles) Duhachek. He was raised 
on a farm near Meadow Grove, NE and loved all aspects of farm-
ing, raising livestock, driving and tinkering with the machinery, 
and the carefree lifestyle of growing up on the farm. D.W. gradu-
ated from Newman Grove High School in Newman Grove, NE in 
1965. He then went on to learn body work at Continental Body 
School in Denver, CO. As an adult, D.W. was involved in the trans-
portation industry, starting with over the road driving then mov-
ing into brokerage and dispatch. He specialized in arranging and 
transporting excess federal property and was also very proud of 
his ability to engineer the movement of super loads of machinery 
and power boilers.

  In 1981, D.W. met and married Nancy Kai, they combined their 
families consisting of his three children and her son and added an 
additional son. The family settled in the Yankton area, where D.W. 
not only was an outstanding father to his own children but was 
an outstanding example and mentor to many of his boys' friends 
as well. D.W. never met a stranger or a person he couldn't talk to. 
He was a man of many talents and diverse interests. He served 
on the Town Board of Mission Hill for 13 years and spent many of 
those years as President of the Board. He belonged to St. John's 
Lutheran Church, Antique Auto Association, Kiwanis, helped 
found Tri State Old Iron, was a member of the John Deere Three 
Cylinder Club and the Menno Power Show. In every organization 
he was involved in, D.W served in many capacities as President 
or a board member, always helping the organization grow and 
better serve the membership.

  D.W. is survived by his wife, Nancy; three sons: Brandon (Jessi-
ca) Duhachek, Joe (Crystal) Duhachek and Eric Duhachek; daugh-
ter, Jackie White; six grandchildren: Kylie and Logan Duhachek, 
Madeline Duhachek, Shauna, Ashley, and Hailey White; sister, 
Miriam (Douglas) Taylor; mother-in-law, Marcella Kai; sister-in-
law, Nedra (Jerry) Dickey; many nieces and nephews; and count-
less friends.

  He was preceded in death by his son, Shawn Duhachek; par-
ents, Ralph and Ethel Duhachek; sister and brother-in-law, Rich-
ard and Kae Anderson; and brother-in-law, Brad Kai.

Richard D. Penrod
Richard D. Penrod, 62, of Get-

tysburg, passed away Wednesday, 
November 30, 2016 at the Avera 
Gettysburg Hospital.

Funeral services were held at 
2:00 p.m., Sunday, December 4, 
2016 at the Gettysburg High School 
Gym, with Pastor Jeff Adel presid-
ing. 

Visitation was held from 5:00 to 
7:00 p.m., Saturday, December 3, 
2016 with a 7:00 p.m. prayer ser-
vice all at the United Methodist Church, Gettysburg.

Richard Dale Penrod was born August 14, 1954 in Gettysburg 
to Obert, Jr. and Marilyn (Schaefer) Penrod. He received his edu-
cation at Gettysburg, graduating in 1972. Rich continued his ed-
ucation at Reisch Auction School at Mason City, IA, graduating in 
March of 1975.

Rich started his career as a hog farmer before starting his own
business: RDP Construction, which he ran for over 20 years and 

later became a real estate agent. He also spent 41 years as an 
Auctioneer, always using the saying, “No auction too big…or too 
small!”

Rich was a kind and generous man, giving back to his communi-
ty and the things he believed in. He did all of this by being involved 
in the South Dakota Auctioneer Association, the National Auction-
eer Association, and the Dakota Kruzer Car Club. He was inducted 
into the South Dakota Auctioneers Hall of Fame in 2014.

Rich was blessed to be able to enjoy the things he loved with 
his family including auction sales, collecting cars, attending Nascar 
races and watching rodeos.

Those left to cherish his life is his wife, Joy Penrod of Gettys-
burg; his children: Angie Fillaus (Jeremy Anderson) of Mount Ver-
non and Jeremy

(Jodi) Penrod of Watertown; grandchildren: Gracie, Bella and 
Wyatt Fillaus and Madelynn Penrod, Tyler and Kaitlynn Rudebush; 
mother, Marilyn Penrod of Pierre; sister, Janet (Gary) Janisch of 
Elkhorn, NE; brother, Jay (Nichol) Penrod of Pierre; mother-in-law 
and father-in-law, Bill and Betty Herman of Hoven; brothers-in-
law: Bob (Mary) Hermann of Anoka, MN and Ed (Naomi) Hermann 
of Gettysburg; sisters-in-law: Lynn

(Donnie) Karst and Ginny (Arlyn) Minnerath all of Hoven; and 
numerous aunts, uncles, cousins, nieces and nephews.

He was preceded in death by his father, Obert Penrod; brother-
in-law, Billy Hermann; and his maternal and paternal grandpar-
ents.

In lieu of flowers, the family asks that memorials be directed to 
Keep Hope Local, c/o Stacy Larson, 127 Hilltop Dr., Gettysburg, SD 
57442 For those who didn't attend there was an auction conduct-
ed for one of Rich's hammers with the proceeds going to the Keep 
Hope Local.  SDAA member and past president Dale Nauman was 
the auctioneer.
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South Dakota Auctioneers Association 
Hall of Fame Nomination Form 

 
To assist the nomination committee we would appreciate input from the membership for the names of individuals 
deemed worthy for consideration for the SDAA Hall of Fame. 

Please list up to three names and put them in the order as your  #1, #2 & #3 choice.  Also any comments you 
include regarding your nominee would be appreciated.  Please email your form to SDAA: luck@venturecomm.net 
or mail to:  SDAA 37859 234th Street Wessington Springs,  SD 57382. Thanks for your time.   

 

#1____________________________________________ 
Comments:_________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________ 
 

#2____________________________________________ 

Comments:_____________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________ 

#3____________________________________________ 

Comments:_____________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________ 
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Consider it SOLD!!
When you sell it at auction 

with the professional 
members of the 
South Dakota 

Auctioneers AssociationWe were chosen to decorated another tree 
at the capitol in Pierre.  
Hope you all got a chance to go and see 
the trees, they were beautiful again. If you 
would like to look at all the trees here is a 
website and you can see them all 
http://christmasatthecapitol.sd.gov
The next time we decorate I would like to 
make the garland out of everyones business 
cards so please email, send or bring at con-
vention to Dawn.

Association tree helps brighten the halls in SD State Capitol

Off-road vehicle tax changes
As of July 1, 2016, the sales of off road Vehicles (ATVs, 

UTVs, dirt bikes, etc…) became subject to motor vehicle ex-
cise tax and not sales taxable. This includes casual sales.   

The law  also requires individuals or companies in the busi-
ness of selling off road vehicles to have a dealer’s license.  
After July 1, anyone making application for title on an off 
road vehicle is required to pay the 4% vehicle excise tax and 
if charged sales tax, they will have to request a refund from 
the party that charged them the sales tax.

 Do you know if your association is aware of this statute 
change?  When these units are sold at an auction, sales tax 
should not be collected.  

 Please let me know if you have any questions regarding 
this and if you are able to relay this information to your mem-
bers.   

 Thank you.
 
Monica Weischedel
Deputy Director
SD DMV
605-773-3501
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SD Auctioneers Association 
Bid Calling Contest

Black Hills Stock Show 
January 29, 2017 2:00 PM - 3:30 PM

South Dakota Auctioneers Association, in conjunc-
tion with the Black Hills Stock Show® in Rapid City, 
SD, is hosting a bid calling contest, January 29, 2017 
at 2:00 p.m. in the Civic Center. 

Top five auctioneers will advance to the finals with 
three winners receiving buckles, plaques and cash.

This year, some of the proceeds will be going to 
the Central State Fair Foundation with the remaining 
going to the South Dakota Auctioneers Association 
to help with their yearly events. Anyone may enter 
this contest and is asked to bring three items to sell.

From left to right:  2016 SD State 
Fair SDAA Bid Calling contest Cham-
pion Lewis Reuer, Bowdle, SD, first 
runner up Jared Sutton, Flandreau, 
SD, second runner up Ted Souvignier, 
Canton, SD.

This year’s South Dakota Auction-
eers Association Bid Calling Contest 
held at the South Dakota State Fair 
was held September 4, in Huron, SD. 

This year’s president of South Da-
kota Auctioneers Association, Val 
Luckett introduced our  emcee, which 
was 2015 champion Brent Ulmer, 
Ashley, ND.  This year we teamed up 
with the South Dakota Youth Founda-
tion.  We had nine contestants: Nick 
Stormo, Hayti, SD, Lewis Reuer, Bow-
dle, SD, Sam McCloud, Hoven, SD, Ted 
Souvignier Canton, SD, Jared Sutton, 
Flandreau, SD, Don Curtis, Mitchell, 
SD, Brad Veurink, Corisca, SD, Clay-
ton Keck, St. Lawrence, SD, Eli Pieper, 
Gary, SD,  and we raised $1316.50 for 
the South Dakota Auctioneers Asso-
ciation and $4369.50 for the South 
Dakota Youth Foundation.  We thank 
everyone who came out and donated 
and bought items.  Our judges did an 
outstanding job again Thank you John 
Pommer, Alexandria SD, Rolly Quam, 
Arlington, SD, Melissa Callaway, Ash-
ley, ND, Casey Perman ,Glenham, SD 
and Jeff Eberdorfer, Fedora, SD.  We 
had a few Hall of Fame members and 
past champions to help auction off 
items for the SD Youth Foundation. 
We had a full tent again of buyers.  
Hope to see you all at the Black Hills 
Stock Show Bid Calling contest Janu-
ary 29, 2017 in Rapid City, SD.

2017  SDAA BLACKHILLS STOCK 
SHOW BID CALLING CONTEST 

Please mail, fax or email to  the SDAA Office  

 

Name:________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________ 

City:____________________________State:________Zip:_______ 

Phone #:____________________________________ 

Your Home Town Newspaper:______________________________ 

Tell us about you and your Auctioneering:_____________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of contestant 

SDAA email:luck@venturecomm.net, 605-350-3020 Text or Fax 605-
539-1023 Attention: Dawn 

2017  SDAA BLACKHILLS STOCK 
SHOW BID CALLING CONTEST 

Please mail, fax or email to  the SDAA Office  

 

Name:________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________ 

City:____________________________State:________Zip:_______ 

Phone #:____________________________________ 

Your Home Town Newspaper:______________________________ 

Tell us about you and your Auctioneering:_____________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of contestant 

SDAA email:luck@venturecomm.net, 605-350-3020 Text or Fax 605-
539-1023 Attention: Dawn 

2016 SD State Fair Bid Calling Contest winners



P.O. Box 1494, Columbus, NE 68602-1494
1-800-272-5548

perform@megavision.com • www.auctionbidcards.com

For all your auction needs...  
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• Lot Tags • Stickers • & More!
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many years to come!

Happy 1st anniversary
To President Dan and Cindy Clark, 
Winner and congratulations on their 
new grand daughter (one more on 

the way)!

Congratulations
to Val and Dawn Luckett
of Wessington Springs

on the birth of their first grandchild
Dusty Luckett

Get well wishes to 
Charlie Fischer, Long Lake.

Condolensces to Dan and Cindy 
Clark for the loss of Cindy’s father
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Dusty Luckett
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Thanks to all of the business card advertisers.
Your sponsorship helps make this newsletter possible.

SDAA
SELL THE AUCTION WAY WITH A 

MEMBER OF THE SOUTH DAKOTA 
AUCTIONEERS ASSOCIATION

Happy New Year
May you have a prosperous and 

healthy new year. Hope all your auction 
sales are good ones!
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Check out 

our e-editions

609 5th avenue, brookings • (605) 692-9311 • email: Shopper@brookings.net

20,000+ Weekly Circulation to 20+ Towns!
Complete coverage to Brookings County and parts of 6 other counties.

Delivered weekly via the U.S. Postal Service.

* Family owned and operated for over 45 years

Visit Our Website www.townandcountryshopper.net
Like us on Facebook for Area Events and Sales!


